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Current Opening  Times:
Thursday: 6:00pm ‘til late
Friday: 6:00pm ’til late
Saturday: 11:30am - 3:00pm, 6:00pm ‘til late
Sunday: 11:30am - 3:00pm

Find us on Facebook - search “Withern”

Upcoming Events Withern Village Hall

Withern Chapel

Bingo at Withern Village Hall
Saturday, 20th May, 7:00pm

Chapel Service led by Rev Alan Barker
Sunday, 21st May, 10:30am
Followed by a lunch (free of charge, but you are more 
than welcome to contribute items)

Art Exhibition and Sale Art Exhibition and Sale by Withern Art Group
At Alford Methodist Church
Saturday 27th to Monday 29th May, 10:00am - 4:00pm

Coffee Morning at Withern Village Hall
Thursday, 1st June, 10:00am - 12:00pm
Further Coffee Mornings TBC

Salad Lunch at Withern Chapel
TTuesday, 6th June, 12:00pm - 3:00pm
To raise money for World Mission

Parish Council Meeting at Withern Village Hall
Tuesday, 27th June, 7:00pm

Chapel Anniversary at Withern Chapel
Sunday, 2nd July, 3:00pm
Followed by a tea (free of charge, but you are more 
than welcome to contribute items)than welcome to contribute items)

Flower & Veg Show at Withern Village Hall
Saturday, 29th July, 2:00pm

Parish Council Meeting at Withern Village Hall
Tuesday, 8th August, 7:00pm

Jumble Sale at Withern Chapel
Saturday, 2nd September, 2:00pm
All monies raised to Chapel fundsAll monies raised to Chapel funds

Parish Council Meeting at Withern Village Hall
Tuesday, 19th September, 7:00pm

Harvest Festival at Withern Chapel
Sunday, 24th September, 3:00pm
Followed by a tea (free of charge, but you are more 
than welcome to contribute items)

Quiz NightQuiz Night at Withern Chapel
Friday, 20th October, 7:00pm
£2.50 per person to include refreshments. 

Annual Flower & Vegetable Show
This year’s show will be held on Saturday, 29th July.
Not limited to only Flowers and Vegetables, there are
also categories to enter including art, crafts, cookery,
photography - and this year, childrens’ entries are free!
There is also a Licensed Bar, the kitchen will be open to
serve food and refreshments, and a variety of games andserve food and refreshments, and a variety of games and
side stalls.

A great deal of hard work goes into making the day a
success,and we need your help. If you are able to
volunteer in any way, please come along to our show
planning meeting on Tuesday 4th July, 7:00pm at
Withern Village Hall. 

RaRaffle Tickets are available now!
Prizes include: £50.00 cash, a Christmas Hamper voucher,
a custom Portrait of your Pet, a Dog Grooming voucher, 
an Airsoft voucher, bottles, biscuits ...and more! 
To purchase tickets, please email
withernvillagehall@gmail.com or contact a committee
member (Chris Jesney, Chris Pocklington, Gwen Acklam,
Hollie Pocklington, Jackie BrazieHollie Pocklington, Jackie Brazier, Margaret Hart,
Sue Pollard, Terry Lafferty).
We would also be incredibly greatful for any donations
of prizes for our Raffle and Tombola. Please ensure that
any foodstuffs are BBE August 2023 onwards. 

New Hall Application
Our funding application needs to be in by the end of 
this month. Please send in any letters of supportthis month. Please send in any letters of support ASAP
to withernvillagehall@gmail.com or to: Jackie Brazier,
Ramscroft Cottage, Chalk Lane.

Coffee Mornings 
We are currently assessing the viability of continuing
with Coffee Mornings. Please do come and support us if
you can.
WWe have a variety of homemade bakes on offer and 
drinks including: tea, coffee, hot chocolate and bovril.

The Chapel will be open to all on Tuesdays, between
2:00pm and 4:00pm.
Come along and browse the charity stall; offering home
made preserves, hand made greetings cards, books,
puzzles and a huge variety of bric a brac, or sit and have
a cup of tea and a biscuit.



Parish Council
We still have vacancies on the Parish Council. For any
interested parties, please get in touch with the Parish Clerk
Sarah Kennett at parishclerkwithernstain@gmail.com or come
to the next meeting on 27th June. We meet every six weeks
for about 1 hour. It is your chance to have your say on how the
precept in your council tax can be best used in projects in the
village. village. 

Due to the recent wet weather and now lots of sunshine, the
trees are overgrowing. Please can all residents check the
hedges that are bordering the pavements?  Are they blocking
them? A couple of residents have said that there are some that
need attention. We are aware that not everyone may be able to
do this so if you need help please contact
parishclerkwithernstain@gmail.com  parishclerkwithernstain@gmail.com  

We are aware that we still do not have Post Office Services in
the village. The Parish Council have taken this up with the
Post Office and they are working on finding a commercial
partner to bring it back. Unfortunately, we have no further
information at this time.

If there are any other issues you would like to bring to the
Parish Council's attention for discussion, then please contactParish Council's attention for discussion, then please contact
the Parish Clerk Sarah Kennett on 
parishclerkwithernstain@gmail.com
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